
St Fergus R.C. Primary School 

Parent Partnership Meeting Wednesday, 4th February 2020 

Present:   

David Bald                 Head Teacher 

Cheryl Brookes Bailey  Chair 

Ciara Smith   PT Supporting Learners 

  Lanie Barclay 

Eve Mulholland 

Denise Smith 

Katarzyna Olender 

Rebecca Morton 

Anne Fleming   Clerk 

 

Apologies  Lindsey Johnstone, Calley Scott, Sarah Hendry 

 

Minutes of last meeting 23.10.19 

Correct and verified by Cheryl Brookes Bailey 

   

HT welcomed parents. 

 

Parking 

David will send a text and also put it on the app about the parking situation. 

 

Wellies 

Ciara explained that the school are still looking for outdoor clothing especially wellies in sizes 12-7. 

 

Fund raising 

Everyone agreed that the bingo was a great success. The Christmas fund raising also went well. A quiz night is being 

organised by Keith and will be held on Wednesday 25th March at 6.00pm. 

 

Scooter Storage 

The mushroom scooter storage pod has now been installed. Partly paid by the Parent council and SUSTRANS. Include 

photograph in the next newsletter for all parents.  

 

Policies 

Discussions around school policies and guidelines took place. David agreed that these were in to be reviewed by all 

stakeholders (Pupils, Parents and Staff) 

 

After school clubs 

Parents asked if a list of after school and in school time clubs could be listed somewhere. Ciara to share with parents.  

 

Playground 

Cheryl met with Ardler Primary School parent council re joint playground games. Funding has been applied for the 

groundwork. 

 

 

 

 

Date of next meeting – TBC 


